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PROVISIONS OF UNEMPLOYMENT
COMPENSATION AMENDMENTS
July 13, 1992 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE NO. 24-92 RE: MEETING CONCERNING PENSION
PROVISIONS OF UNEMPLOYMENT COMPENSATION AMENDMENTS
__________________________________________________________ A meeting has been scheduled
for Wednesday, July 22 at 1:00 p.m. to discuss operational and prototype plan issues arising
out of the recently enacted provisions permitting direct transfers to IRAs and requiring 20
percent withholding on certain plan distributions. Lunch will be served beginning at 12:30
p.m. Please contact Ms. Berlaunder Barnes at (202) 955-3518 if you will be able to attend.
Kathy D. Ireland Associate Counsel - Pension

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be
abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and

should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.


